
Home Learning Newsletter

Celebrations
A very big well done to the following children who have been chosen 

by their class teacher for excellent home learning work this week. 

Infants

Reception – Olivia Lee Gillard 

for an amazing super-sized information poster about dinosaurs.

Year 1- Poppy Hoy

for completing some of the 60 second challenges set in PE.

Year 2 – Cece Sewell

for many reasons, particularly enjoyed her Assembly.

Juniors 

Year 3 – Isabelle Taylor

for writing a detailed dream job diary about becoming a cartoon 

artist.

Year 4 – Connor Purtill

for designing a 3D maze game that was both fun and tricky to play.

Year 5 – Tate Winstanley

for fantastic informative pieces of writing based around the Ancient 

Sumer.

Year 6 – Tom Haslam

for Newspaper report on V.E Day - using accurate reported speech.

Best Class Reward
Each class teacher informs me of the number 

of children who are sharing their work with them every day and the 

Best Class is the class who has the

most number of children sharing work throughout the week.

Rec – 23/29 = 79%

Year 1 – 23/30 =77%

Year 2 – 25/30 =83%

Year 3 – 22/29 =76%

Year 4 – 23/30 =77%

Year 5 – 24/30 =80%

Year 6 – 22/29 =76%

Year 2 are the winners of Week 7 – Well done!

We will celebrate weekly the best class and when we return to 

school, the class which was the ‘best class’ the most 

will receive a treat.

Positive thoughts in the time of the Coronavirus Pandemic:

Creative cooking.

You can start empty your cupboards of food, and cook creatively with 

what you have in order not to go to the shop too often. 

Please see my Friday Top Table Food challenge and take part for a bit 

of fun! Teachers will vote for the best ‘Fine dining beans on toast’ 

dish on Tuesday so please send your photos in by end of day Monday.

St. Joseph's Catholic Primary School, Leigh

Please follow the headteacher on Twitter - @StJosephsLeigh 

Week 7 of Home Schooling

Summer 1 Week 3 – 8th May 2020

Happy VE Day everyone!


